
SOUTHBOROUGH
CENTRALIZED LOCATION FOR TEST AND STAY

CORDAVILLE HALL
Cordaville Rd

Southborough, MA
Monday-Friday

6:30 AM-8:00 AM

The Public Schools of Southborough centralized location for students who have been identified
as in-school close contacts who are participating in the Test and Stay program is located at
Cordaville Hall. This drive-thru site will be open daily from
6:30 AM - 8:00 AM.

● You will enter the parking lot using the main entrance - this is a one-way entrance.

● Drive around to the back of the building. Pull up in front of the back entryway.
● A trained medical person will verify your child’s name and that there is consent for the

test.
● A trained medical person will collect the sample.
● A number will be placed on your windshield and you will be asked to park (back in/facing

out).
● You will need to wait 15 minutes.
● At the end of the 15 minutes, you will be given your test result and a form that your child

will need to give to the school nurse upon arrival at school
● The number will be removed from your windshield.
● You will exit the parking lot following the one-way signs.

THIS TESTING SITE IS ONLY FOR STUDENTS WHO HAVE BEEN IDENTIFIED AS
IN-SCHOOL CLOSE CONTACTS.


